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clinical family situations seen in therapy, such as death and grief in the
family, premarital child-bearing, adolescence, couples therapy, and
chemical dependence in the family.
The Complete Guide to Chinese Calligraphy May 02 2020 This book
presents Chinese scripts, from the earliest pictographic characters,
through to beautiful Zhuan, Han and Standard scripts and modern
Running script. The illustrated techniques will help the reader create
characters for 15 projects, and the book includes tracing paper so can
practise to perfection.
AppleScript Aug 05 2020 Fully revised and updated--and with more and
better examples than ever--this new edition of the top-selling
AppleScript: The Definitive Guide shows anyone how to use AppleScript
to make your Mac time more efficient and more enjoyable by automating
repetitive tasks, customizing applications, and even controlling complex
workflows. It's perfect for novices, developers, and everyone in between
who wants to know how, where, and why to use AppleScript.

Read and Write Japanese Scripts: A Teach Yourself Guide Sep 25 2019
By the end of the book, you will be reading and writing Japanese with
confidence! Read and Write Japanese Scripts is a step-by-step
introduction to the script that will enable you to read Japanese signs,
notices, advertisements and headlines. Script is introduced in stages,
accompanied with lots of practice. There are plenty of example words
and phrases that are seen everywhere in any Japanese-speaking
environment so you can familiarize yourself with the most common signs
and directions.
Family Scripts Nov 19 2021 This book is appropriate as a text for
postgraduate marriage and family counselor/therapist training, and also
as a professional development resource for practicing marriage and
family counselors. The first three chapters of this book introduce the
notions of social construction assumptions and social scripting theory.
The remaining chapters then apply the theory of "scripting" to common
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Reader's Theater Scripts, Grade 1 Jun 14 2021 Students love the stage!
Improve Grade 1 students' reading fluency while providing fun and
purposeful reading practice for performance. You'll motivate students
with these easy-to-implement reader's theater scripts that also build
students' knowledge through grade-level content. Book includes 12
original leveled scripts, graphic organizers, and a Teacher Resource CD
including scripts, PDFs, and graphic organizers. This resource is
correlated to the Common Core State Standards. 104pp.
Scripting Your World Dec 21 2021 Find complete information about
Second Life scripting and gain access to more than 50 previously
unpublished ready-to-use scripts in Scripting Your World: The Official
Guide to Second Life Scripting. Learn how to script Second Life
behaviors, grouped into categories like avatar movement,
communications, prim and object control, automation, land control,
combat, special effects, environment control and physics, and interacting
with the world outside of Second Life. After you read this engaging book,
you will possess a solid understanding Linden Scripting Language
conventions.
A Data Scientist's Guide to Acquiring, Cleaning, and Managing Data in R
Feb 29 2020 The only how-to guide offering a unified, systemic approach
to acquiring, cleaning, and managing data in R Every experienced
practitioner knows that preparing data for modeling is a painstaking,
time-consuming process. Adding to the difficulty is that most modelers
learn the steps involved in cleaning and managing data piecemeal, often
on the fly, or they develop their own ad hoc methods. This book helps
simplify their task by providing a unified, systematic approach to
acquiring, modeling, manipulating, cleaning, and maintaining data in R.
Starting with the very basics, data scientists Samuel E. Buttrey and Lyn
R. Whitaker walk readers through the entire process. From what data
looks like and what it should look like, they progress through all the
steps involved in getting data ready for modeling. They describe best
practices for acquiring data from numerous sources; explore key issues
in data handling, including text/regular expressions, big data, parallel
processing, merging, matching, and checking for duplicates; and outline
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highly efficient and reliable techniques for documenting data and
recordkeeping, including audit trails, getting data back out of R, and
more. The only single-source guide to R data and its preparation, it
describes best practices for acquiring, manipulating, cleaning, and
maintaining data Begins with the basics and walks readers through all
the steps necessary to get data ready for the modeling process Provides
expert guidance on how to document the processes described so that
they are reproducible Written by seasoned professionals, it provides both
introductory and advanced techniques Features case studies with
supporting data and R code, hosted on a companion website A Data
Scientist's Guide to Acquiring, Cleaning and Managing Data in R is a
valuable working resource/bench manual for practitioners who collect
and analyze data, lab scientists and research associates of all levels of
experience, and graduate-level data mining students.
Guide to OCR for Arabic Scripts Oct 07 2020 This Guide to OCR for
Arabic Scripts is the first book of its kind, specifically devoted to this
emerging field. Topics and features: contains contributions from the
leading researchers in the field; with a Foreword by Professor Bente
Maegaard of the University of Copenhagen; presents a detailed overview
of Arabic character recognition technology, covering a range of different
aspects of pre-processing and feature extraction; reviews a broad
selection of varying approaches, including HMM-based methods and a
recognition system based on multidimensional recurrent neural
networks; examines the evaluation of Arabic script recognition systems,
discussing data collection and annotation, benchmarking strategies, and
handwriting recognition competitions; describes numerous applications
of Arabic script recognition technology, from historical Arabic
manuscripts to online Arabic recognition.
Win32 Perl Scripting Jun 22 2019 Scripting has become an enormously
popular method of managing and maintaining Windows NT and 2000
networks—as evidenced by the success of Windows NT Shell Scripting,
which has sold over 30,000 copies in 2 years. Simpler than programming,
yet allowing greater complexity and utility than packaged network
management tools, scripting is now the tool of choice by many of you
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network administrators. Perl is yet another powerful element of the
scripting arsenal, yet since it has been ported to the Windows
environment, very little information has been published on how to
employ this extremely effective tool. Win32 Perl is so powerful that it can
accomplish virtually any task that you may want to perform. Dave Roth,
prolific creator of Win32 extensions, is prepared to share his unique
insight into how these tasks can be accomplished and provide scripts
that can be immediately employed. This book illustrates how Perl can
automate many current mundane administrative tasks.
Stress Scripting Mar 31 2020 Stress Scripting presents a unique and
tested program of stress management based on a simple and powerful
idea: writing thought and action scripts for stress situations can enhance
effective coping. Focusing on assertiveness training, cognitive
restructuring, relaxation and stress inoculation training its tools are
general and extremely applicable. Four parts cover: Basic Stress
Scripting including assertiveness, defense, coping cognitive
restructuring, and cues reinforcement; Advanced Stress Scripting
including problem solving, relapse prevention, and coping philosophy; a
optional cognitive--behavioral relaxation training program; and individual
and group exercises. This unique volume is a versatile tool for therapy,
workshops, university instruction, business consultation, and self-help
groups.
Advanced Bash Scripting Guide Jul 28 2022
Windows PowerShell Cookbook Apr 12 2021 A guide to using
Windows PowerShell to script Windows administrative tasks and control
Windows from the command line includes more than four hundred taskoriented recipes and more than one hundred scripts.
Advanced Bash Scripting Guide 5.3 Volume 1 Aug 29 2022
Porridge Apr 24 2022 Regarded by many critics as Britain's best sitcom,
Porridge is set to become even more popular following the sad death of
Ronnie Barker in October 2005. His portrayal of Fletch, the experienced,
cynical old lag, won the nation's heart when the series first hit our
screens in 1973. This complete companion is the only book to tell the
behind-the-screens story of how the series came to be made and is
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packed full of never-before-published photographs and interviews with
cast and crew. It is also the only book to bring together the orginal
scripts from all three series, making this the essential souvenir for all the
millions of Porridge fans.
Linux Command Line and Shell Scripting Bible Jan 28 2020 Talk
directly to your system for a faster workflow with automation capability
Linux Command Line and Shell Scripting Bible is your essential Linux
guide. With detailed instruction and abundant examples, this book
teaches you how to bypass the graphical interface and communicate
directly with your computer, saving time and expanding capability. This
third edition incorporates thirty pages of new functional examples that
are fully updated to align with the latest Linux features. Beginning with
command line fundamentals, the book moves into shell scripting and
shows you the practical application of commands in automating
frequently performed functions. This guide includes useful tutorials, and
a desk reference value of numerous examples. The Linux command line
allows you to type specific shell commands directly into the system to
manipulate files and query system resources. Command line statements
can be combined into short programs called shell scripts, a practice
increasing in popularity due to its usefulness in automation. This book is
a complete guide providing detailed instruction and expert advice
working within this aspect of Linux. Write simple script utilities to
automate tasks Understand the shell, and create shell scripts Produce
database, e-mail, and web scripts Study scripting examples ranging from
basic to advanced Whether used as a tutorial or as a quick reference, this
book contains information that every Linux user should know. Why not
learn to use the system to its utmost capability? Linux is a robust system
with tremendous potential, and Linux Command Line and Shell Scripting
Bible opens the door to new possibilities.
Shell Scripting Mar 24 2022 A compendium of shell scripting recipes
that can immediately be used, adjusted, and applied The shell is the
primary way of communicating with the Unix and Linux systems,
providing a direct way to program by automating simple-to-intermediate
tasks. With this book, Linux expert Steve Parker shares a collection of
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shell scripting recipes that can be used as is or easily modified for a
variety of environments or situations. The book covers shell
programming, with a focus on Linux and the Bash shell; it provides
credible, real-world relevance, as well as providing the flexible tools to
get started immediately. Shares a collection of helpful shell scripting
recipes that can immediately be used for various of real-world challenges
Features recipes for system tools, shell features, and systems
administration Provides a host of plug and play recipes for to
immediately apply and easily modify so the wheel doesn't have to be
reinvented with each challenge faced Come out of your shell and dive
into this collection of tried and tested shell scripting recipes that you can
start using right away!
Scripts, Plans, Goals, and Understanding Aug 17 2021 First
Published in 1977. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an
informa company.
The Secret of Your Life Script Sep 17 2021 This book shows you how to
unlock the hidden secrets of your life. become the script author and
editor: Change your life.
A Guide to Western Historical Scripts from Antiquity to 1600 Oct
31 2022 Brown provides a synopsis of each of the major phases of
development, a bibliography at the beginning of each section, and
comments on regional and chronological diffusion where appropriate.
Shell Script Pearls Jul 16 2021 This useful, how-to book features a
collection of useful shell scripts that solve problems and help UNIX and
Linux users customize their computing environment.
Guide to Scripts Used in English Writings Up to 1500 Feb 20 2022
Despite a resurgence of interest in the history of the English language,
this work is the only book available to introduce readers to the scripts
used in Old and Middle English writing. The best way to understand
changes in scripts across time is through visual examples, and this highly
illustrated book reveals precisely how Middle English is different from
Old English and how these gradual changes have developed. Images
from important literary texts such as Caedmon’s “Hymn” and the
Lindisfarne Gospels demonstrate the chronological progression of the
Download File Essbase Scripts Guide Read Pdf Free

writing.
The British Library Guide to Writing and Scripts May 26 2022 An
introduction to the history and techniques of writing that offers a
thorough and accessible historical overview of techniques and processes,
illustrated with examples, diagrams, and photographs of crafts people at
work.
Beginning Shell Scripting Jul 04 2020 Covering all major platformsLinux, Unix, Mac OS X, and Windows-this guide shows programmers and
power users how to customize an operating system, automate
commands, and simplify administration tasks using shell scripts Offers
complete shell-scripting instructions, robust code examples, and full
scripts for OS customization Covers shells as a user interface, basic
scripting techniques, script editing and debugging, graphing data, and
simplifying administrative tasks In addition to Unix and Linux scripting,
the book covers the latest Windows scripting techniques and offers a
complete tutorial on Mac OS X scripting, including detailed coverage of
mobile file systems, legacy applications, Mac text editors, video captures,
and the Mac OS X Open Scripting Architecture
Beginner's Guide to Google Apps Script 3 - Drive Nov 07 2020 A
step-by-step guide to using Google Apps Script with GOOGLE DRIVE.
This book assumes no or little knowledge of coding or of Apps Script and
will take you from writing your first script to using Apps Script with
Drive with confidence. Every chapter contains numerous practical
examples of scripts with every step explained along the way. For
example, creating multiple PDFs and folders, automatically sending
brochures when a form is filled out, listing all the files in your Drive, and
more. It also contains links to the complete scripts, which can easily be
copied and pasted into your own projects. Plus, it shows how the Drive
service can be used with the Document, Spreadsheet, Slide, Map, and
Form services. This is book 3 of a series on Apps Script. Updated to
include changes to adding and removing files, adding shortcuts, and the
new Script Editor. Contents: Introduction Standalone scripts Chapter 1 Creating files and folders in My Drive Chapter 2 - Creating files & folders
in specific folders Chapter 3 - Making copies of files and creating folders
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from a URL Chapter 4 - Adding and removing files and folders Chapter 5
- Adding and removing editors to/from files & folders Chapter 6 - Copying
a Doc and making a PDF from it Chapter 7 - Getting contents of a Drive
folder Chapter 8 - Getting files by type Chapter 9 - Creating download
URLs Chapter 10 - Automatically send a brochure when a form is
submitted Chapter 11 - Searching files & folders Links to the complete
scripts Script editor tools JavaScript basic
Jump into JMP Scripting, Second Edition Mar 12 2021 Learn the
essentials of the JMP Scripting Language with this beginner’s guide.
Written in an easy-to-understand style based on the authors’ extensive
experience, Jump into JMP Scripting, Second Edition teaches beginner
scripters how to take advantage of the robust JMP Scripting Language
(JSL) using step-by-step instructions and real-world situations. The
authors demonstrate how JSL offers the freedom to create scripts from
the very simple and specific to the most generic and complex. With a new
chapter on JSL language foundations, the first half of the book explains
the fundamentals of JSL and walks you through creating your first
scripts, such as opening a data table, adding columns, or selecting rows.
A new chapter on the Dashboard and Application Builders provides
helpful tips on creating custom dashboards and learning how to build
applications. Also new to this edition, a chapter on advanced topics
introduces more helpful tools and concepts in JSL. After learning the
basics, you are ready to tackle specific tasks using JSL. The second half
of the book provides more than 50 examples using a unique questionand-answer format. This book is part of the SAS Press program.
Windows Admin Scripting Little Black Book Nov 27 2019 Learn how to
use scripting tools such as Shell Scripting, Autolt, KiXtart, and Windows
Script Host.
Flexible Scripting to Facilitate Knowledge Construction in Computersupported Collaborative Learning Dec 09 2020 This book discusses the
significance of flexible scripting to structure CSCL against the
framework of “Script theory of guidance” and reports on findings from
two empirical studies on the effects of flexible scripting on collaboration
in CSCL scenarios. In the first empirical study flexibility was
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accomplished through adaptivity, and through adaptability in the second.
The results of these studies show that adaptive and adaptable scripts
enhanced the quality of collaborative knowledge construction processes
as well as learners’ collaboration skills, compared to inflexible scripts.
The findings presented in this book will contribute to theory building of
the scripting approach in CSCL. The authors propose two innovative
ways of achieving flexible scripting and address the mechanisms by
which adaptive versus adaptable script influences collaborative
knowledge construction. Moreover, the adaptive and adaptable scripting
approaches provide hands-on examples for practitioners and contribute
to their understanding of teaching design in CSCL settings.
The Hitchhiker's Guide to the Galaxy Radio Scripts Volume 2 Feb
08 2021 Twenty-five years after the original radio series of The
Hitchhiker’s Guide to the Galaxy exploded into the public consciousness,
the further exploits of its bewildered hero Arthur Dent were finally
adapted for radio by Dirk Maggs, in part using drafts written by Douglas
Adams before his death. The resulting fourteen completely new episodes
were produced by Above the Title Productions and broadcast on BBC
Radio 4, with nearly all of the original cast reunited for recording. These
scripts brilliantly bring to life the last three books in Adams' perennially
popular Hitchhiker series: Life, the Universe and Everything; So Long,
and Thanks for All the Fish; and Mostly Harmless. Dirk Maggs supplies
notes which highlight original Adams material and explain how the cast,
special effects and music were directed. The scripts are introduced by
Simon Jones, who played Arthur Dent in both the original and the recent
radio series, as well as in The Hitchhiker’s Guide to the Galaxy television
series. Douglas Adams first conceived The Hitchhiker's Guide to the
Galaxy for radio and it is an honour to his memory that all five Hitchhiker
novels have now been adapted for this medium. These scripts exemplify
the freshness of perspective, humour and perspicacity that epitomize the
work of Douglas Adams. They will be loved by fans and those new to
Hitchhiker’s alike.
Windows PowerShell Cookbook Oct 26 2019 Do you know how to use
Windows PowerShell to navigate the filesystem and manage files and
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folders? Or how to retrieve a web page? This introduction to the
PowerShell language and scripting environment provides more than 430
task-oriented recipes to help you solve the most complex and pressing
problems, and includes more than 100 tried-and-tested scripts that
intermediate to advanced system administrators can copy and use
immediately. You'll find hands-on tutorials on fundamentals, common
tasks, and administrative jobs that you can apply whether you're on a
client or server version of Windows. You also get quick references to
technologies used in conjunction with PowerShell, including format
specifiers and frequently referenced registry keys to selected .NET,
COM, and WMI classes. With Windows PowerShell Cookbook, you’ll get
more done in less time. Take a tour of PowerShell’s core features,
including the command model, object-based pipeline, and ubiquitous
scripting Learn PowerShell fundamentals such as the interactive shell
and fundamental pipeline and object concepts Perform common tasks
that involve working with files, Internet-connected scripts, user
interaction, and more Solve tasks in systems and enterprise
management, such as working with Active Directory, the filesystem,
registry, event logs, processes, and services
The Complete Guide to Chinese Calligraphy Aug 24 2019 Chinese
calligraphy is an art that has developed over thousands of years of
careful study. A skilled calligrapher can use his or her brush to express
the most evocative emotions and produce elegant decorations. By
following Qu Lei Lei's clear techniques and detailed step-by-step
instructions you can replicate the scripts that have dominated the history
of Chinese calligraphy and bring extra meaning and style to your writing.
"The Complete Guide to Chinese Calligraphy" includes instructions for
more than 15 projects that will allow you to put your skills into practice
by creating beautiful artworks and presents. With more than 300
characters to choose from, you will be able to draw over 100 best-loved
words and phrases, ranging from birthday wishes to the auspicious
greetings and wise sayings of the Chinese ancients. *Discover the five
primary scripts used through Chinese history--from the earliest
pictorgraphic characters through to the modern Running script.
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*Practice the scripts with the integrated tracing paper, learning to use
the brush like a traditional calligrapher. *Use the detailed, fully
illustrated techniques to develop your skills.
The Administrator Shortcut Guide to VB Scripting for Windows Jun 26
2022
Microsoft Windows 2000 Scripting Guide Oct 19 2021 Provides
instructions for automating Windows 2000 administrative tasks using
scripting techniques in order to complete routine tasks in core
administration areas.
AppleScript Language Guide Jul 24 2019 Apple's definitive guide to the
powerful AppleScript scripting language, thisbook provides essential
information for Macintosh power users and programmerswho want to
use AppleScript to write new scripts, modify existing scripts, orwrite
scriptable applications.
The Hitchhiker's Guide to the Galaxy: the Original Radio Scripts Jan 22
2022 March 1978 saw the first ever transmission of Douglas Adams' The
Hitchhiker's Guide to the Galaxy on BBC Radio 4; the beginning of a cult
phenomenon. March 2020 marks the 42nd anniversary of that first
transmission - 42 being the answer, of course, to the Ultimate Question
of Life, the Universe, and Everything. To mark the occasion, Pan
Macmillan are bringing back into print The Hitchhiker's Guide to the
Galaxy: The Original Radio Scripts with a brand-new introduction from
Simon Jones.The collection also includes the previously 'lost' Hitchhiker
script from the 25th anniversary edition, 'Sheila's Ear' and the original
introductions by producer Geoffrey Perkins and Douglas Adams.This
collection, which is a faithful reproduction of the text as it was first
published in 1985, features all twelve original radio scripts - Hitchhiker
as it was written and exactly as it was broadcast for the very first time.
They include amendments and additions made during recordings and
original notes on the writing and producing of the series by Douglas
Adams and Geoffrey Perkins. For those who have always loved Douglas
Adams, as well as for his new generation of fans, these scripts are
essential reading and a must-have piece of Adams memorabilia.This
special anniversary edition will sit alongside reissued eye-catching
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editions of the five individual Hitchhiker books coming in May 2020: The
Hitchhiker's Guide to the Galaxy, The Restaurant at the End of the
Universe, Life, the Universe and Everything, So Long, and Thanks for All
the Fish and Mostly Harmless.
Saving the Red-Eyed Tree Frog Reader's Theater Script and Lesson Dec
29 2019 Improve reading fluency while providing fun and purposeful
practice for performance. Motivate students with this reader's theater
script and build students' knowledge through grade-level content.
Included graphic organizer helps visual learners.
Das große Roblox-Buch – ein inoffizieller Guide Sep 05 2020 Mit
diesem Buch erstellst du deine ersten Multiplayer-Spiele mit Roblox
Studio. Du erschaffst aus den Roblox-Vorlagen eigene Welten mit von dir
gestalteten Landschaften und bevölkerst sie mit selbst gebauten
Objekten und Gegnern (von A wie Auto bis Z wie Zombie). Du lernst, wie
du NPCs aus der Roblox Studio-Toolbox für dich anpasst und mit der
Dialog-Funktion in dein Spiel einbindest. Dann erweckst du alles mit
Scripts zum Leben und testest das Gameplay, bevor du dein Spiel in
Roblox hochlädst. Ganz nebenbei lernst du verschiedene Spieltypen
kennen, wie du ein richtig spannendes Spiel mit packenden Quests und
Missionen s Mit diesem Buch erstellst du deine ersten Multiplayer-Spiele
mit Roblox Studio. Du erschaffst aus den Roblox-Vorlagen eigene Welten
mit von dir gestalteten Landschaften und bevölkerst sie mit selbst
gebauten Objekten und Gegnern (von A wie Auto bis Z wie Zombie). Du
lernst, wie du NPCs aus der Roblox Studio-Toolbox für dich anpasst und
mit der Dialog-Funktion in dein Spiel einbindest. Dann erweckst du alles
mit Scripts zum Leben und testest das Gameplay, bevor du dein Spiel in
Roblox hochlädst. Ganz nebenbei lernst du verschiedene Spieltypen
kennen, wie du ein richtig spannendes Spiel mit packenden Quests und
Missionen schreibst, und sogar, wie du Geld mit deinem Roblox-Spiel
verdienst! chreibst, und sogar, wie du Geld mit deinem Roblox-Spiel
verdienst!
Advanced Bash Scripting Guide 5.3 Volume 2 Sep 29 2022
Enjoy the Popcorn: Helping your child re-script the bully horror show Jun
02 2020 Parents are disturbed and angry that their children have to
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endure the physical and emotional harm from the bully in their school
canteens, classrooms, neighbourhoods, and cyberspace. The bully is
virtually a fact of life for so many children these days. Parents demand a
truly practical book that shows them, step-by-step, the exact skills that
they can teach their children to protect themselves from the bully. They
realize that their children can never directly change the bully; the best
chance of overcoming the horrors of bullying is for the children to
improve themselves. Children can arm themselves with safe and proven
skills to outsmart the bully. The hard-earned wisdom from many
experienced parents, their children and mental health professionals
working with the victim and the bully forms the backbone of this book.
Seeing through the games the bully plays quickly gives your child
calmness and confidence. Enjoy the popcorn: Re-scripting the bully
horror show you how to teach your child instant mind-body skills to avoid
unnecessary and risky confrontations, relieve deep emotional stress,
confuse the bully with 13 Taiji talk tactics and successfully develop
greater self-knowledge, social confidence and emotional maturity.
Shell Scripting Recipes May 14 2021 *Author is active and well-known
within the community *Comprehensive and example-driven, for faster
completion of administration tasks *Scripts are POSIX-compliant;
supported by all mainstream shells *All examples contain the problem,
the solution, and the code needed to implement the solution.
Advanced Bash Scripting Guide - Volume 1 Jan 10 2021 Summary
This comprehensive and authoritative book about bash programming is a
must-have book for any Linux/Unix professionals. It is both a tutorial and
a reference on shell scripting with Bash.It assumes no previous
knowledge of scripting or programming, but progresses rapidly toward
an intermediate/advanced level of instruction . . . all the while sneaking
in little nuggets of UNIX® wisdom and lore. It serves as a textbook, a
manual for self-study, and as a reference and source of knowledge on
shell scripting techniques. The exercises and heavily-commented
examples invite active reader participation, under the premise that the
only way to really learn scripting is to write scripts. This book is suitable
for classroom use as a general introduction to programming concepts.
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Notes: this book has been splited into Volume 1 and Volume 2.Volume 1
contains all content except appdendixes. (
https://www.amazon.com/dp/170640039X ) Volume 2 contains all
appdendixes. ( https://www.amazon.com/dp/1707048916) Table of
Contents of Volume 1 Part 1. Introduction 1. Shell Programming! 2.
Starting Off With a Sha-Bang Part 2. Basics 3. Special Characters 4.
Introduction to Variables and Parameters 5. Quoting 6. Exit and Exit
Status 7. Tests 8. Operations and Related Topics Part 3. Beyond the
Basics 9. Another Look at Variables 10. Manipulating Variables 11. Loops
and Branches 12. Command Substitution 13. Arithmetic Expansion 14.
Recess Time Part 4. Commands 15. Internal Commands and Builtins 16.
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External Filters, Programs and Commands 17. System and
Administrative Commands Part 5. Advanced Topics 18. Regular
Expressions 19. Here Documents 20. I/O Redirection 21. Subshells 22.
Restricted Shells 23. Process Substitution 24. Functions 25. Aliases 26.
List Constructs 27. Arrays 28. Indirect References 29. /dev and /proc 30.
Network Programming 31. Of Zeros and Nulls 32. Debugging 33. Options
34. Gotchas 35. Scripting With Style 36. Miscellany 37. Bash, versions 2,
3, and 4 38. Endnotes 38.1. Author's Note 38.2. About the Author 38.3.
Where to Go For Help 38.4. Tools Used to Produce This Book 38.5.
Credits 38.6. Disclaimer Bibliography
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